
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                                             
24th September 2025

At Meridian, we believe that access to books, of all kinds, is important in the development of a
child’s interest and appreciation of reading. This term, every class from Year 1 onwards will 
visit Peacehaven Library with their class teacher. Please see the timetable below.

As this is only a walk through the 
local environment, permission 
has already been granted, but if 
you have any problems, please 
contact the school.  

In order for the visits to go 
ahead, we need parent 
volunteers to support with 
the library trips. If you are able
to support with the trip to the 
library, please let your child’s 
class teacher know.

If your child has a library card 
they can bring it with them on 
the trip. Each class will have time

to explore the library and discuss books with the librarian. If they want to take a book home, 
they will be able to with their library card. 

If your child doesn’t have a library card a form can be collected from Peacehaven Library 
beforehand and completed in advance or brought in on the day of your child's library visit. 

Kind regards,
Mrs Smiles  
Assistant Headteacher/English leader 


